
From:   Howard Plumier   

To:   Anthony Serafini   
Date:   September 30, 2015

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0167-EX-ML-2015
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The Spectrum Coordination Branch has requested that Caterpillar Inc. coordinate the following bands:

1. 2310-2320 MHz and 2345-2390 MHz with AFTRCC (i.a.w. c-note C024)
2. Obtain an NGT number for 2680-2700 MHz with the appropriate FAA Regional Office

Caterpillar Inc. has determined that these three frequency bands can be excluded and removed from its
frequency proposal.

In accordance with Rule Section 1.12, please direct any question or correspondence to Caterpillar Inc.'s
outside counsel, Richard D. Rubino, Blooston, Mordkofsky, DIckens, Duffy &amp; Prendergast, LLP,
2120 L Street, N.W., Suite 300, Washington, DC  20554 (Tel. 202-828-5519; E-mail:   
rdr@bloostonlaw.com).

Thank you,

Richard D. Rubino
Counsel for Caterpillar Inc.


